
Public Hearing 

 

The Stonington Planning Board will be holding a public hearing for questions or comments 
on October 17th, 2024 at 6:30PM at the Stonington Town Hall on a site plan review 
application from Healthy Island Project for 91 S. Burnt Cove Road, Map 4B, Lot 8 for 
changes for HIP program facility, offices, and commercial kitchen.   

 

 

 

 


